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Last Meetiny 10-20-98

Our last meeting
featured our very own
member Jack Vesery .
Jack demonstrated his
techniques on materials
gluing, cutting, sanding
on segmented turnings.
We also found out that
Jack wastes nothing (see
photos) he'll just make
another smaller piece.
Jack donated a "pathway”
tee shirt given to him at
natlonal symposium in
ARron last summer, for a
future raffle. Thanks
Jack, for a interesting and
Informative demo.

We also had a great
“wood auction “with lots
of wood and according to
our auctioneer “Allyn
Beacher” the bidding was
fast { Thanks to everyone
that brought in wood .
remember the money
raised at the auctions
goes towards major
demonstrators. So save
that special piecs of wood
for our next auction
planned for our DEC.
meeting.

SHOW & TELL The
show and tell portion of
the meeting had many
fine pieces on display
thart various members
brought {n and discussed
with the club. Don't
forget the show and tell
for next meeting on Nov.
18,1998. This is one way
we all can learn by
actually looking and
touching and asking
questions about various
wood, finishes and

techniques used by our
members

ELECTTONS 98-99

The cwrrent year
elections were held with
terms expiring June 30,99.
The officers for the
cwtent year ara as
follows; president Bob
Baker / Vica president:
Allym Beecher /»
Treasurer: Bob Morrill /
Directors: Dave
Lancaster, Dave Barden,
Jim Perry.

Club Dues according
to our treasurer; Bob
Morril, we have a number
of members who have not
paid their dues. Anyone
wishing to stay 2 member
in "good faith” please
send a check for $25.00
to; Bob Morrill, 16 Coffin
St. . Brunswick Me. 04011.
or see Bob at our next
meeting.

NEW MEMBERS

Bring a friend or a
guest to our next meeting
we would like (o see our
membership grow!

LIBRARY NEWS

Several new books/
videos have been added to
the library. Jim Chace
has asked for every one to
retumn all books and tapes
o every meeting to insure
a fair chance for evervone
to view the latest.
Videotape monthly rental
is $3.00 this helps with
replacement of new
videos, the books are free.

Cl ieds

TFree classifieds for
those no longer needed
ltems! Philip Asselyn
tel. 353- 4206 has a 10" Jet

minj lathe for $300, also
a small chuck for $ 50.
witha I inch x 8 thread.
Bob Baker hasa 12
Dewalt radial arm saw,
real heavy duty,
2hp.single phase 220v
$395 . 724-3323

Bring Back Raffle

Jim Chase won the
raffle Jast month so Jim
your on the hook for the
November meeting.

NEXT MEETING
NOV. 18, 1998 Our

next meeting will feature
another member of our
club Alan Bradstreel.
Allen in the professional
world is known as the
"WOOD WIZARD". Alan
specializes in scrollsawn
bookmarks, with over 106
different designs and
produces (25.000) -yes
twenty five thousand
annvally and also does
smail boxes & desk
accessories. Alan will
show off some of his work
with stides and actual
demo using a scroll saw.
1f you haven'{ seen some
of Alan's work your in for
a real treat. Mark - xxox
your calendar ! NOV. 18

Sharon N. H.

Exhibition

Members of our club
have been Invited to
participate in a exhibition
/sale to be held in two
locarions in N, H. anyone
who has interest contact
Jeff Clapp @ 725-9484.

Some of Jack Vesery”’s
work that he displayed at
the last meeting.
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